
Nursery 
88% 

Class 7 
92% 

Rowena Newsletter 

96% 

07 October 2022 

Class 3 
94% 

Class 1 
96% 

Class 6 
96% 

Class 8 
96% 

Class 5 
94% 

Class 2 
90% 

Class 4 
94% 



The Nursery children had a fantastic time at 
their very first Harvest Festival this week.  They 
particularly enjoyed singing ‘Shake, Shake the 
Apple Tree’ and they were very excited to take 
home a special Harvest Festival certificate.  

The children in Reception did an amazing job this week 
at completing a number challenge set by Walt! They 
tried hard to order numbers from the smallest to the 
largest that had been all mixed up. Keep up the hard 
work everyone! 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

This week in English we have been writing instructions 
about how to create a self-portrait. The children tried 
so hard to remember to number their instructions and 
start each sentence with a capital letter. 

 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) 

What a great time we had in Year 2 this week 
spending the day with the Artist, James Brunt. We 
used natural materials and worked together to produce 
a brilliant final piece of work. 

 

Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

We would like to wish a warm welcome to our new Midday 
Supervisor, Miss Cousins who will be starting with us on 

Monday 17th October.  

Also welcome back to Mrs Maddison, who is part time in 
Class 3 with Mrs Hibbert. She is also our new Student 

Welfare Officer and our new Thrive Practitioner.  Please do 
get in touch with Mrs Maddison if you need any advice or 

support. 

Sadly we will be saying goodbye to our Senior Midday 
Supervisor, Mrs Burton, on Friday 21st October. We would 

like to thank Mrs Burton for all her hard work here at 
Rowena. She will be missed by all staff and children!  

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff, are 
DBS checked.  

Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms 
Kahler and Mrs Maddison.   

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our 
Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff. 

 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 


